
Please accept my comments about the expected upcoming PERS/budget discussion.  First off, to keep a 
plan "secret" is contrary to transparency policy expected of politicians. 
Second, I object to the short notice of a very important matter. 
 
Many teachers recently have not been given salary raises due to budget cuts/furlough days, etc.  
Now to be expected to be cut again, once retired, is unfair and unnecessary. 
 
I do not support any further cuts to PERS recipients. 
 
Larry Barker, Eugene Democrat 

 


